October 5, 2020

Sts. Peter and Paul Parish

66192 St. Mary Drive

Pearl River, LA 70452

Dear Sisters and Brothers in Christ:

It was a privilege to pray with you this weekend in this challenging time. Be assured of my
continued personal support and prayers for your parish community.

I am pleased to appoint Fr. Carol Shirima as administrator effective October 11, 2020.

He will join you this weekend for Mass. Please welcome him with open arms. He is a dedicated
priest and cager to serve you.

Wishing you God's blessings, | am
Sincerely in Christ,

W

Most Reverend Gregory M. Aymond
Archbishop of New Orleans



